
 
 

PROVIDER ALERT 
 

Check-Write: Week of February 15 

February 11, 2021 
 

Optum Maryland wishes to inform providers that due to the Presidents’ Day holiday on 
Monday, February 15, payment information for that week’s check-write will be visible in 
PaySpan on Wednesday afternoon, February 17.  
 

Payment will be available in PaySpan, as usual, on Thursday, February 18.  
 

If you have questions about the information contained in this alert, please contact 
customer services at 1-800-888-1965. 
 

Thank you, 
 

Optum Maryland Team 
 


